


 

Ms. Burke also noted that the SUI received notice there will be several new vacancies 
included in these positions are the Box Office Supervisor and the Club Sports Travel and 
Administrative Assistant will be leaving in a couple of weeks.  
Tamsen Burke and the Director of Human Resources are reviewing PD’s, titles, and 
wages/salaries as part of review of the employee structure.  
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Debbie Gairaud, SU HR Director presented the Personnel Committee with the suggested 
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relief measures created by FFCRA and CARES Act including emergency relief benefits 
for borrowers with federal student loans through September 2021. The SUI is suggesting 
to give employees a choice to use SU discretionary contributions applied to either their 
403(b) or to a federal student loan.  
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Joshua Reyes asked for any additional discussion needed for the SU FSA, Education 
403(b) Benefit proposal.   Seeing no additional discr the SU F


